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City Invites Residents to Gain an 
Inside Look at Municipal Government 
Community Invited to Register for 17th 
Annual Neighborhood Leadership Academy 

El Paso, Texas – Registration for the City of El Paso’s 17th annual 

Neighborhood Leadership Academy is now open and FREE to the public. 

Participants interested in learning how City government works, will receive 
first-hand information about City services and programs through 

comprehensive presentations from City department leaders, and on-site field 
trips to various public facilities.   

The Neighborhood Leadership Academy is free, but space is limited to the 

first 60 participants who enroll. It is a 20-week program and classes are held 
on Wednesdays from 6 to 8 p.m. with different City department presentations 

being hosted at various locations throughout the City.  

The first class begins on Wednesday, January 17, 2024, and runs 
through May 29, 2024. 

Registration is open to residents 13 years of age or older. Individuals between 
the ages of 13 and 17 MUST be accompanied by an adult also enrolled in the 

program. 

Those interested must fill out an application and return it by Friday, December 
22, 2023. 

Applications are available online at: [City of El Paso] Neighborhood Leadership 
Academy (seamlessdocs.com) 

For more information, email NeighborhoodServices@elpasotexas.gov or call 

(915) 212-1681. 
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